
 

PRESENTS THE 

MONDAY MONTHLY TALK 
In LYDGATE PARISH HALL 

June 3rd 2.30 pm 

GRASPING THE NETTLE  
Whenever they have to decide whether or not to let a serious offender 

out of prison the Parole Board must address the statutory question: ’Is 

it necessary for the protection of the public to keep the prisoner 

confined.’ Drawing on his experience of seven years working within the 

organisation, a former member of the Parole Board will share his 

experiences of what reaching a decision on this crucial question 

involves. 

Donations of £3 requested to support improvements to our  

Parish Hall 

150 YEARS OLD THIS YEAR! 

 Refreshments & home-made cakes too. 

 

Contact lovelydgate@btinternet.com for more information 

 

mailto:lovelydgate@btinternet.com

